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City Council Transmittal – Member Motion 14.12 – Improving 
Air Quality in the Dufferin Street Corridor Between Eglinton 
Avenue West and Wilson Avenue 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on February 25, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board consider City Council’s decision, as follows: 
 
1. That the Toronto Transit Commission Board request the Chief Executive Officer, 

Toronto Transit Commission to report on the options and feasibility of converting or 
replacing the diesel buses on the Dufferin 29 route to Zero Emissions Electric Buses 
in order to reduce carbon emissions and help improve air quality in the Dufferin 
Corridor. 

   


